
Council on Aging Board 

October 15, 2012 Meeting Minutes  

 
As a quorum was not met, an official meeting was not held. 

 

Applications for the temporary dispatch position were looked at and given to the Town 

Administrator for his decision. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Althea Donahue 

COA Secretary 

 

 

 

 


